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Breton, Mary B

From: gailrunner@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 4:45 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: forced adoption of ZEVs

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

To Whom It May Concern: 
I am writing to ask that the Maine DEP oppose a coalition of environmental groups that is trying to force Maine to adopt California-style 
electric vehicle regulations that would eventually prohibit the sale of gas-powered vehicles in Maine. The electric grid would not be able 
to handle the increased demand that would come with this transition which would cause energy shortages and rolling blackouts. The 
technology does not exist to accommodate the needs of society, supply chains would be disrupted, and costs would increase 
exponentially for businesses and consumers. These environmental groups continue to push for the radical ending to the use of fossil 
fuels and base their agendas on failed climate prediction models. 
Sincerely,  
Gail Mirolsky-Scala 
Poland, ME 
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